Enquiries: Julinda M. !Garus-Oas (
Tel: 061 - 204 5020

NAMCOR
14 March 2024
Dear Bidders,

SUBJECT: NOTICE OF TERMINATION: REFERENCE NO. NCS/ONB/NC-
01/2023 PROVISION OF SECURITY SERVICES TO NAMCOR FOR A PERIOD OF
THREE YEARS

We refer to the invitation to bid and subsequent notice to bidders dated 10 January 2024 for
the provision of security services to NAMCOR for a period of three years.

In compliance to the Public Procurement Review Pannel Order received in respect to this bid
and specifically to Section 60 (¢ and f) of the Public Procurement Act (Act No. 15 of 2015) as
amended, please be advised that NAMCOR hereby terminate and set aside the entire bidding
process. The termination is on the basis that there was non- compliance with the Public
Procurement Act.

Please be informed that NAMCOR will start afresh with new procurement proceedings
pursuant to Section 60 (f) of the Public Procurement Act (Act No. 15 of 2015).

We appreciate your interest in this bid and your decision to work with us. We remain interested
in doing business together in future ventures.

Yours sincerely,

Ebson Uanguta

Interim Managing Director

National Petroleum Corporation of Namibia Pty Ltd

I Aviation Road, Petroleum House,

Privale Bag 13196, Windhoek, Namibia,

T+264 61204 5000 F +264 61 204 5061/30/92 E info@namcor.com.na,

WwWw.namcor.com.na
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